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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

QUEENS ROAD CLOSED AT VEISARI, LAMI DUE TO LANDSLIDE 
 
14 November 2017 

 
Queens Road is closed at Veisari, Lami following a landslide early this morning. 

Fiji Roads Authority Chief Executive Officer Jonathan Moore has confirmed that both lanes are 

closed and impassable at this stage. 

“Our contractor Fulton Hogan Hiways is currently on site clearing the landslide and we anticipate 

to have one lane open by 9.30am for Stop/Go Traffic Management provided there is no further 

movement of the upper slip face.” 

The slip material extends across approximately 60m length of the Queens Road with the buildup 

of debris over 2m deep. 

Mr Moore said the closure will remain in place until the road is safe for the public. 

Members of the public can contact Fiji Roads Authority on 5720 shall they have any queries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NB: Picture attached below 
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Photo Caption: Queens Road is closed at Veisari, Lami following a landslide early this morning. 
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